
 
Dear Doctor: 
 
Please help our friends at the U.S. Bureau of Labor Statistics (BLS) collect reliable data 
on the dental sector.  

On behalf of the American Dental Association (ADA), I encourage you to support the 
collection of reliable data by the BLS. Please complete the surveys they send you. The data 
are critical to the research and advocacy efforts of various health care organizations, including 
the ADA.  

The ADA Health Policy Institute, in particular, routinely incorporates BLS data in its tracking of 
the U.S. dental economy and the data help the ADA advocate for dentists and the public we 
serve. Without you, there is no data! So please help the dental profession by participating in 
their survey.  

Sincerely, 

 
 

 
 
Dr. Brett H. Kessler, DDS 
President, American Dental Association 


